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NEWSLETTER        MARCH UPDATE 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have had a wonderful day welcoming back our P4 to P7’s.  As promised we will 
support everyone to reconnect in this recovery period. 
 
We have some information with important dates of events where the children will 
have opportunities to socialise and settle back into school life. 
 
First we have decided there will be no homework, for P1 to P7,  
for the next three weeks.  We so value and appreciate all your  
help and effort with our home learning strategy and we feel both  
you and the children could do with a break from SeeSaw/Showbie and Teams! 
 
We have also planned three fun events for the children to enjoy with their friends – 
 
Friday 19th March – Literacy Day 
 
Children can come to school wearing something linked to an adjective i.e. they can 
be stripey, sparkly, sporty (no football colours), colourful, bright etc. We will 
encourage them to be creative in their use of presentation linked to their describing 
word. 
 
Friday 26th March – ‘Fit Friday’ 
 
Pupils will enjoy a range of fitness/healthy activities and can come to school wearing 
gym clothes. 
 
Thursday 1st April – Crazy Hair Day – Easter Egg Hunt 
 
Children can come to school with Crazy Hair and wear their  
casual clothes.  They will take part in an Easter Egg Hunt.   
Every child will be given a chocolate treat by the school and it has also just been 
announced that the Lord Provost will also be presenting every child in Glasgow with 
an Easter Egg.   
 
This day will also be part of our Lentern fund raiser and we will ask pupils to make a 
donation “Chuck it in a Bucket” with all proceeds being donated to SCIAF – Further 
details to follow. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


